L0

B

%
Kl

47

D

PR Y

B
s

X 4 ='-':A-"V : 2
SR

Americantal Plan

Rugust &, 1997

Ms. Sandra B. Mortham
Secretary of State

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporaticns
P.Q.Box 6327

Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Dear Secretary Mortham:

David M. Cruise Corperation was incorporated in September
1996, and the appropriate fees were paid to the State.

On July 28, I recelved a notice of fees due for $550 with
"Second Request" stamped on the correspondence. I paid this
hill immediately.

I have learned that an annual report is due by May 1 of each
year from speaking to someone in your office. I never
received an original notice from the State that would have
been sent in January. Perhaps, due to the short timing
between the original filing in September and the renewal
notice requests being mailed in January may account for my
not receiving the original notice.

As such, I am asking your office to consider the second
notice as my original notice. As stated earlier, I
immediately paid the second notice and would have done that
for the original notice had I received it.

Your consideration of the request and refund of any over-
pavments would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, s} ik
L) ®sases QM\S)@ T

Pavid M. Cruise

President
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